
Year 3 Home Learning  

Summer Term   

Week 2 27.04.20  

  

I hope you found last week’s activities fun and you enjoyed learning something new! I 

think once we get into the swing of things this method of sending out information is 

going to be a lot easier. There are so many different resources and websites so fingers 

crossed that this sheet, along with this information provided on the school website, will 

help you find the best learning for your children.  
  

It is vitally important that some kind of routine is found and regular breaks are 

timetabled in throughout the day. I suggest doing small bursts of learning in different 

subjects and then regular short breaks too – this will allow children to remain focussed.  
  

Please remember that online applications such as: Conquermaths, ActiveLearn, Times 

Tables Rockstars (including Numbots) and SpellingShed are also available and should be 

used regularly. I do set tasks on most of these sites and some of these have deadlines, 

especially Conquermaths. Please try and complete the tasks in the time given as new 

tasks will be set each week. Planning your week on a piece of paper by writing down the 

different things you want to complete each day could be a good strategy, you could 

then tick them off after you’ve completed them. 
  

I have really enjoyed receiving your work sent to our class email: 

y3cleves@cclt.education and encourage as many of you as possible to share the hard 

work your children are doing. We are keeping all of the children’s work and on our 

return to school we are planning to share and celebrate everything that has been done.  
  

The BBC Bitesize and Oak Academy websites are full of lots of different learning and 

you are more than welcome to choose some of these tasks yourself. The ones I have 

chosen below match our plan from school where possible so will prevent children 

redoing work they have already done this year.  
  

I have had a few emails this week in which parents have explained that their 

children are completing workbooks at home and therefore not completing a lot of 

online learning. That is perfectly fine all I ask is that you try and get a mix of 

online and workbook work. I can access the work children are completing online and 

it allows me to see if they need any support, if you are completing workbooks 

could you please send me a few pictures just to keep me updated. 
  

Maths:  

This half term we are continuing our work on fractions. Fractions are notoriously 

difficult to master so don’t worry if you don’t understand them straight away, just 

keep trying and we’ll get there in the end. The trick with fractions is to think of 

pizza and cake -yum! I’ve seen a lot of you cracking on with them this week and it’s 

great to see your determination, keep it up! 
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The BBC have developed some lovely lessons with some challenges and I think the 

lessons I have outlined below would be really useful. You may find that they are a recap 

for you, or that they extend your learning and thinking.  
  

•      https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zhdwxnb - BBC fractions   

•      https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-3/- White rose maths are providing 
some great lessons with extra challenge. This week they are focusing on Fractions and 
problem solving. 

•      https://www.thenational.academy/online-classroom/year-3/maths/#subjects – Oak 
national academy Fractions 

•      https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resource/t2-m-405-year-3-fractions-tenths-task-setter-
powerpoint-activity-pack - Tenths teaching pack 

•      https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resource/t-n-2666-fractions-challenge-cards - fractions 
challenge cards 

•      https://www.youtube.com/results?search_query=fractions+for+kids – YouTube videos 
explaining fractions 

  

You may also like to complete the WhiteRose Challenges which are also on the BBC 

Bitesize website https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zv8v382 – challenges 3,4 and 5 are 

suitable for KS2. Go on, challenge yourself!  
  

Tasks are set on Conquermaths but remember that you can go on at any time and 

complete tasks, do the speed skills or the little tests.   

Remember to keep the Times Tables going on TTrockstars (including Numbots) as well, 

as this will be really important. Remember these are all suggestions and you do not have 

to complete them all ☺ 
 

English:  

Keep using Activelearn, Bugclub and Spelling Shed as this helps with the grammar and 

spelling elements of the curriculum really well.  

I wanted to look at the national Oak academy this week, they have some lovely work on 

at the moment that is taught by real teachers https://www.thenational.academy/online-
classroom/year-3/english#subjects This week they are focusing on instruction writing, I 
know we did some work on instruction earlier in Year 3 so this is a great way for you to 
show off what you already know and create some even better instructions. There is a lesson 
taught each day with a quiz and worksheet to complete. Your task is to create a detailed 
set of instructions about anything, they could be anything from baking a cake, building a 
lego house or instructions to walk to school. There are also some SPAG (Spelling and 
Grammar) activities and comprehension tasks on there too. Let me know how you find the 
lessons ☺ 
   
Music:  

This week’s lesson from the Oak Academy is to find the pulse of piece of music. Have 

fun with it, listen to the radio and challenge yourself to find the pulse of different 

types of music ☺  
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https://www.thenational.academy/year-3/foundation/pulse-year-3-wk1-5 
 
PE:  
Remember to keep active! Joe Wicks is still teaching PE everyday on his YouTube channel, 
keeping healthy and active is very important it makes us feel happier, helps us concentrate 
and is a great way to start your day ☺ 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCAxW1XT0iEJo0TYlRfn6rYQ 
 

History:  

This week we are delving into Ancient Egypt. I have had a lot of emails from parents 

this week telling me how much they themselves wanted to learn about Ancient Egypt. 

You are all going to become teachers this week, your task is to use the BBC bitesize 

website below to research what life was like in Ancient Egypt. You are going to create a 

script/notes that you will then present to an adult, your parents or brothers/sisters. 

Remember to make your presentation interesting with lots of facts. Using a big loud 

voice and being confident with what you are saying is very important ☺ 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zg87xnb/articles/zr4s8xs 

Could you add in some role-play using emotions to show what life was really like? 
 

Art: 

Get creative! This week I would like you to look at the Egyptian artwork below. Your 

task is to create artwork similar to the one below using any materials you like. You 

could use paint, collage, pencil, food, sticks and stones or anything you like to create 

some artwork inspired by the artwork below. once complete remember to take a picture 

and send it to me ☺  

Once complete it would be a great idea to research Egyptian art and look over the 

colours, items, symbols and techniques used.  
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Spanish: 

To begin our term we are going to be looking at the days of the week. I have provided 

the names of each day in Spanish below, your job is to research the names and add the 

English word beside the correct word with a small picture to remind you of each day. 

You could practice the pronouncing the days of the week everyday, maybe even 

challenge your adult! 

For example;  

Domingo – Sunday – Roast dinner 

FUN, FUN, FUN!! 

YouTube have some great songs to help you learn the correct pronunciation and maybe 

even have a little dance! Just type in the search bar ‘Spanish days of the week song’ 

 



 
 

 
 

Finding a routine that works for you will be really important and hopefully some of 

these suggestions will help. Remember, these are to be done throughout the whole week 

and it is vitally important that regular breaks are taken. Please don’t feel that you need 

to do all of this work it is simply a guide towards useful activities.  

  

Most importantly, take time to relax with each other! Enjoy plenty of arts and crafts. 

Grab a jigsaw and play some board games. 

  



Missing you lots at school and look out for some messages in your inbox 

on ActiveLearn when you’ve completed some work.  

  

Can’t wait to see you all again very soon ☺ ☺   

  

Miss Daglish, Mrs Cross and Mrs Brown xx 

 


